
PRESS RELEASE  
 
RE:  Amherst Candidate Forum 

 
THE AMHERST OPEN GOVERNMENT ADVISORY BOARD WILL BE 
HOLDING A CANDIDATE FORUM FOR THE CANDIDATES ON THE 
NOVEMBER BALLOT FOR TOWN OF AMHERST POSITIONS 
 
Thursday October 24, 2019, 6:30 p.m.  to 8:30 p.m. 

 
Amherst Town Hall, 5583 Main Street 
 
CONTACT Paul Wolf, Esq. (716) 435-4976 (Cell and Text Messages) 
Paulwolf2@gmail.com 

 

There are four candidates running for two Town Board positions and two 

candidates running for Town Clerk. All six candidates listed below have confirmed 

that they are attending the forum. 

 

Deborah Bucki – Town Board 

Steven Sanders – Town Board 

Joseph Spino – Town Board 

Michael Szukala – Town Board 

Francina Spoth – Town Clerk 

Jeffrey Zeplowitz – Town Clerk 

 

This is a non-partisan forum, sponsored by the Amherst Open Government 

Advisory Board as a way to educate and engage the public regarding the upcoming 

election. The forum will be broadcast live on the Town of Amherst website and the 

video will be posted on the website afterwards for the public to view. 

 

The format for the forum will be that each candidate will make a two minute 

opening statement, followed by questions from the public where each candidate 

will have the opportunity to respond for one minute. At the end of the forum, each 

candidate will make a two minute closing statement. 
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